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COMMUNICATION STATEMENT  
 
TO:  Nan Chen, President MEF, (nan.chen@strixsystems.com)  
 Bill Bjorkman, VP, TC Co-Chair, (william.a.bjorkman@verizon.com) 
 Bob Klessig VP, TC Co-Chair, (bklessig@cisco.com) 
 
COPY:  Robert Grow, IEEE 802.3 Chair, (bob.grow@ieee.org)  

Wael Diab, IEEE 802.3 Secretary, (wdiab@broadcom.com)  
Paul Nikolich, IEEE 802 Chair, (p.nikolich@ieee.org) 

 Kevin Daines, (kevin@wwp.com) 
 
APPROVAL:  Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Working Group meeting, Dallas, 16 November 2006  
FOR:  Information  
DEADLINE:  N/A 
CONTACT:  Robert Grow, IEEE 802.3 Working Group Chair, (bob.grow@ieee.org)  
   
 
Subject: Opportunity to review latest draft of MEF UNI Type 2 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank you for providing access to Approved Drafts of MEF Technical Specifications. We appreciate the 
opportunity to review and provide comments on the latest draft of MEF UNI Type 2. Time did not permit 
formal review at our IEEE 802.3 Working Group session in Dallas, week of 13-17 November 2006. 
However, a number of IEEE 802.3 participants have offered to review and provide comments, if any, 
directly to the MEF, in time for consideration at your 1Q07 Technical meeting. Kevin Daines, a 
participant in both IEEE 802.3 and MEF, has offered to organize this effort. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Robert Grow, Chair, IEEE 802.3 Working Group 
 


